From: Hogarth, Susan

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2013 10:50 AM

To: Mercier, Betty

Subject: Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee

Good Morning Betty,

Our new Board President (Jon Ferreira) will be attending the committee meetings on behalf of Neighbourhood Watch.

Please advise if you require any additional information from us.

Regards,

Susan

Susan Hogarth Executive Director



Neighbourhood Watch London 652 Elizabeth Street, London. ON N5Y 6L3 519-661-6442

www.neighbourhoodwatchlondon.ca

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify me immediately by return email and delete this message from your system.